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     Memo 

 
     To:    TFAC  
         
 
     From:  Rick Postma 

 
 
     Date:  Feb 9/ 2017 
 
     RE:  Status of 2 Subdivisions as per TFAC 

request 
 
 

 
 
 
At the January 25 meeting of TFAC, it was requested that 2 areas of London in the north west be 
looked at for tree planting, the Beaverbrook and Oakcrossing area and the Aldersbrook and 
Blackacres area.  It turns out that these two areas are new subdivisions waiting to be planted.  
The status of each subdivision is as follows: 
 

1) Beaverbrook and Oakcrossing area – Subdivision 33M-600  
 

 
 
The dashed line show the approximate extend of the subdivision. This subdivision was registered 
in November of 2008 and it does not have an approved tree planting plan.  There have been no 
inspections on infrastructure so it is not known when the subdivision will be assumed.  It could be 
1 or more years. 
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2) Blackacres and Aldersbrook area – Subdivision 33M-605 
 

 
 
The dashed line shows the approximate limits of the subdivision.  This subdivision does have an 
approved tree planting plan, approved in November of 2016, and is awaiting assumption so we 
can proceed with tree planting.  This subdivision was registered in November of 2009.  This 
subdivision is very close to assumption and only needs some asphalt top coat to complete all 
requirements.  It should be assumed sometime this year, hopefully this summer with the possibility 
of tree planting in the 2017 fall. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


